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Soquel Canyon Parkway Ramp Improvements on State Route 71 
SAN BERNARDINO – The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) will begin 
improvements on the southbound off-ramp at Soquel Canyon Parkway on State Route 71 
(SR-71) in Chino Hills. Caltrans will be widening the Soquel Canyon Parkway off-ramp 
and adding a right turn lane.  
The work will require a full closure of the southbound SR-71 Soquel Canyon Parkway exit 
for three days. Closures will take place from Wednesday, January 22 to Friday, January 
24 from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. daily. Please follow the posted alternate route.   
Remember to reduce your speed in the work zone. Be advised, weather conditions may 
affect this operation.  
Know before you go! To stay on top of roadwork in the Inland Empire go to Caltrans 
District 8 and sign up for commuter alerts. Follow us for the latest information on 
Facebook and Twitter. To assist in planning your commute, view live traffic conditions 
using QuickMap and planned lane closures.  
For those with sensory disabilities requiring alternate formats (i.e. Braille, large print, sign 
language interpreter, etc.) and those needing information in a language other than 
English, please contact Kimberly Cherry at 909-383-6290 or TTY 711 by January 31, 
2020. 

https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-me/district-8
https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-me/district-8
https://www.facebook.com/caltrans8/
https://twitter.com/Caltrans8?lang=en
http://quickmap.dot.ca.gov/
https://lcswebreports.dot.ca.gov/searchdistricts?district=8
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